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News and Comment


 DB/C DX 15.0 was successfully released last month. Several minor problems have 
already been identified and fixed in DB/C DX 15.0.1. We will continue to work on getting any 
new issues resolved before we embark on new development.


 There is no article this month. Part of the reason for this is that there isn't much new 
happening in computer industry. Innovation is slowing, and the industry is starting to resemble 
traditional industries where change and advances happen slowly. This isn't quite as exciting as 
the last twenty years in our industry, but it makes for a more stable environment to maintain 
systems and strengthen existing customer relationships. We will continue to focus on those 
ideas.

don.wills@dbcsoftware.com

DB/C DX Class Schedule


 Class:
 
 DB/C DX Fundamentals

 Date:
 
 September, 2007

 Location:
 Woodridge, Illinois

For information, send email to admin@dbcsoftware.com.


